City of Spring Lake Park June 22,2021

Re Porch Variance at 518 Rosedale Rd

This variance should NOT be allowed.

Occupants already have numerous parking problems with their three commercial trailers

and their three regular vehicles.

A 12ft wide porch would eliminate the current space ( recently expanded in May) for Kelsey’s car.
A 12x44 porch would be totally out of character for this area

Would this addition have a roof, and if so how would it be integrated to the existing barn roof
Would this also include more obnoxious lighting?

This family needs more space than their lot can supply, and should consider a move to a location

with ample room for multiple vehicles
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